
Subject: Carbon Monoxide
From: "Armstrong, Jeremy" <glenn.armstrong@vsp.virginia.gov>
Date: 3/2/2023, 1:52 PM
To: rbhill67@comcast.net
CC: "rr Area 41, Bedford" <area41@vsp.virginia.gov>

Ms. Hill,

We received the documentation that you sent. A�er reviewing it and speaking with Martinsville
Commonwealth's A�orney Andrew Hall, there is nothing of a criminal nature for the State Police to
investigate. If you feel that the work performed by The Chimney Sweep company resulted in damages,
you will need to explore that through Civil Court.

Respec�ully,
Sgt Armstrong

--
Sgt. Glenn Armstrong

874 Blue Ridge Ave

Bedford, Va 24523

Office:   540-586-7905

Cell:       540-759-9042

Fax:       540-586-7918

"For those that have never served, Freedom has a taste they will never know"

The information in this email and any attachments may be confidential and privileged. Access to this email by anyone other
than the intended addressee is unauthorized. If you are not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this information to the intended employee), please notify the sender by reply email and immediately delete this
email and any copies from your computer and/or storage system. The sender does not authorize the use, distribution,
disclosure or reproduction of this email (or any part of its contents) by anyone other than the intended recipient(s). No
representation is made that this email and any attachments are free of viruses. Virus scanning is recommended and is the
responsibility of the recipient.
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